
Project Update: January 2017 
 
We started promotion of the project in primary and secondary schools in the city of Niš, as 
well as in primary schools in local communities (settlements close to the studied sites). So far 
we have visited five schools in Niš and one in Lalinac village, and we plan to continue 
promotional activity in January. Volunteers from the Department of Biology and Ecology and 
Biological Society “Dr Sava Petrović” are helping us. In addition to the brochure, we have 
prepared a calendar for 2017, which will be shared to the locals. Calendars are designed by 
Dimitrija Savić, PhD student of biology and more recently a new member of our team. 
 

 
Lalinac primary school  
 

 

 
Sveti Sava, Ćele Kula and Vožd Karađorđe primary schools from Niš. Photo by Maja Jovanović, 
master student at the Department of Biology and Ecology. 
 
 
 


